Philippine Amusement and Gaming Corporation V
PAGCOR

BAGONG PILIPINAS

March 20, 2024

NEIL SHIH
Managing Director
SiGMA Asia

Dear Mr. Shih:
Greetings!

It is with great pleasure that the Philippine Amusement and Gaming Corporation
(PAGCOR) extends its full endorsement to the SIGMA Asia Summit, hosted by AEL
Manila Limited, Inc., scheduled to take place at the SMX Convention Center, in Pasay
City, from June 3 to 5, 2024.

PAGCOR recognizes the immense potential of the regulated gaming and financial
technology sectors in the Philippines, and we believe that the SIGMA Asia Summit will
play a pivotal role in further elevating these industries to new heights. By bringing
together key stakeholders, thought leaders, and innovators, this summit promises to
foster collaboration, drive innovation, and explore opportunities for growth and
development within these dynamic sectors.

We are confident that the SiIGMA Asia Summit will not only showcase the Philippines
as a hub for regulated gaming and financial technology but also facilitate meaningful
discussions and initiatives that will contribute to the overall advancement of these
industries in our region.

PAGCOR is committed to supporting initiatives that promote economic development,
innovation, and partnership, and we are excited about the prospect of collaborating
with SIGMA Asia and its esteemed participants. We eagerly anticipate a fruitful
partnership and the positive impact that this summit will undoubtedly bring to the
regulated gaming and financial technology landscape in the Philippines.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

ALEJANDR . TENGCO
Chairman and CEQ
PAGCOR

MET Live Building, Metro Park, EDSA Extension corner Pres. Diosdado Macapagal Blvd, Pasay City, Metro Manila
Website: www.pagcor.ph



